NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE
CITY COUNCIL FOR THE
CITY OF SOUTH PADRE ISLAND

The City Council of the City of South Padre Island will hold a Public Hearing at
12:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 19, 2025, in the Joyce H. Adams Board Room
on the Second Floor of the Municipal Complex Building, located at 4601 Padre
Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas to discuss amending the Padre Boulevard
and Entertainment District Code and revisions to Chapter 20 Zoning.

A copy of the proposed request is available for public review at the Planning
Department Office, 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas, 78597.
Written comments can be sent to the South Padre Island Planning Department,
4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, TX 78597, ATTN: Marta Martinez,
Planning Coordinator &/or at MMartinez@MySPl.org.Written comments need to
be received no later than noon, March14, 2025, for consideration by the Council.
All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard.




